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Subject Re: CA waiver meeting tomorrow

Karl-

Here it is - still rather raw.

I have deviated a little from the outline for my section and making it a little more like the Tech Feas
discussion format in the LEV One (1993) decision document. I have also reverted back to writing as a Full
Grant, per your suggestion, to change later if necessary
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Karl Simon/DC/USEPA/US
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Karl Simon/DC/USEPA/US

111262007 09:59 AM To @ePa.gov, Robert
Doyle/DC/USE PA/U S@EPA

cc

Subject CA waiver.meeting tomorrow

Would like to see where you both are in the decision document writing. thanks
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